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January 9, 2019

The Honorable Nancy J. King
Chair, Senate Budget & Taxation Committee
3 W Miller Senate Bldg.
Annapolis MD 21401-1991

The Honorable Maggie McIntosh
Chair, House Appropriations Committee
121 House Office Bldg.
Annapolis MD 21401-1991

Dear Chair King and Chair McIntosh:

Section 7-236(b) of the State Finance and Procurement Article requires the Department
of Budget and Management to submit an annual report that states the total number of additional
staff positions for which the Board of Public Works has given approval since the last regular
session. The Board of Public Works did not approve any positions in 2018.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or your staff may contact
Kurt Stolzenbach at 410-260-7416.

David R. Brinkley
Secretary

Cc: Kurt Stolzenbach, Department of Budget and Management
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